
 

 

Ballroom and Latin Club at Cavendish 

Community Primary School 
************* 

Hello!  For those that don’t know me, I’m Laura aka the Dance Lady or Mrs Dance and I run a small business which has 

been brilliantly supported in its growth by Cavendish School.  I run dance lessons for Cavendish pupils as lunchtime clubs 

for children who, whether regular dancers or completely new to it, want to give it a go. We welcome beginners! 

Dancing is based on Ballroom and Latin American, but it is blended with group performance (and a BIG focus on fun), my 

aim is to create an environment where children simply love to learn to dance! 

Y3/4: Tuesday lunchtimes. 14 places available. 

Y5/6: Wednesday lunchtimes. 18 places available. 

 

ASSEMBLIES – PARENTS/CARERS WILL USUALLY BE INVITED TO ONE OF 

THESE!   

Dance Assemblies are usually run once a term at which Ballroom and Latin club attendees will perform.  They are at the 

discretion of the school, but Cavendish are great at letting me share my love of dancing!  I run these as a volunteer so I 

don’t charge for them, and if an assembly can’t go ahead, don’t worry, you’ll be invited to a lunchtime club to watch the 

children perform.  It’s great to see what the children can achieve in a term!   

WHAT DO THEY NEED? 

Years 2/3 and 4: flat, non-slip shoes – no boots.  Trainers or school shoes are fine.   

Years 5/6: dance shoes are required for these classes and more information is shared upon booking. 

BOOKING onto ballroom and Latin dancing Club 
All bookings will now need to be made via Class4Kids.  Here’s what you need to do: 

- Set up a Class4Kids account. The first time you use the system you will need to create an account via the booking link.* 

- Book via the Summer Term Link.  Summer 2025 Cavendish School (April to July 2025) (Tue 29th Apr 2025 - Wed 23rd Jul 2025) | 

L A Coleman Dance Ballroom and Latin clubs | Powered by ClassForKids The individual classes are released at the time specified in 

the school activities communication. 

- WAITLISTS. Demand fluctuates a great deal, but please don’t worry if you don’t get a place as I operate a rotation system.  Please add 

your child to the waitlist.  This means that I can let you know if a place becomes available and ensure you have priority booking in the 

following term. 

*If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, please follow the information that will be available in the Clubs/Activities information that Cavendish School will send to all parents/carers by 

email. I cannot take PP bookings directly but very much welcome them. 



 

 

Any questions, please email me on mrsdancethedancelady@gmail.com   

I look forward to seeing the children in the Cavendish Ballroom very soon! 


